
Public Comment for
40 W Tulpehocken Street



October 9, 2024 

Ms. Emily Cooperman, Chair 
Committee on Historic Designation 
Philadelphia Historical Commission 

Dear Ms. Cooperman and members of the committee: 

We write in full support of the nomination of 40 W. Tulpehocken Street to the 
Philadelphia Registry of Historic Places. 

We urge the committee to approve the nomination and advance it to the 
full commission for inclusion on the register. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Ponsen, President 
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